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Thank You
for your commitment to 

Hidradenitis Suppurativa research



THANK YOU FOR PARTICIPATING  
IN THE SBT777101-02 TRIAL.

We appreciate your commitment to advancing clinical research 
to help improve options for people with Hidradenitis Suppurativa. 
Please remember to attend all of your follow-up visits. 
If you have any questions or concerns about the trial, please ask 
the trial doctor or staff.

Thank you again,
The SBT777101-02 Trial Team


